
Malmesbury Town Team update – June 2025 

The new Malmesbury Area Retail & Hospitality Guide (part funded by Wiltshire Towns 
fund via MTC) has been printed and launched at an event attended by businesses, 
councillors and guests.  Distribution has started with priority to estate agents, new 
housing ‘sales oƯices’ and local hotels and B&Bs.  A digital copy is also available on 
Discover Malmesbury website. 

The Town Team had a community stall at the EAT festival in May and shared the new 
Town Guide and other promotional materials from MTC (events leaflet) Athelstan 1100 
etc.  Town Team conducted an online survey after the event via facebook and social 
media and gathered 43 responses from visitors, businesses and stall holders.  The 
overwhelming response was that the event should go ahead again next year.  Feedback 
has been shared with CE&TP. 

 

 



 

Further discussion and planning has taken place to develop Discover Malmesbury, the 
Town Team’s public facing website. 

Town Team has supported the planning and organisation of the Pride of Place Festival, 
Athelstan 1100 final projects and the local Guided Walks programme.   

The Town Team will use their July meeting to set their budget and work plans for 
2025/2026 financial year. 

 

Cllr Karen Drake 
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